
Stogner, Michael 

To: Chavez, Frank 
Subject: RE: NSL's 

Waiting on: 
(1) Phillips' SJ 30-5 Un. #220-R (30-039-26200); 
(2) Phillips' SJ 30-5 Un. #265; 
(3) Cross Timbers' M.N. Gait "F" #1 -R; and 
(4) Cross Timbers' R. P. Hargrove "M" #1 

From: Chavez, Frank 
Sent: Thursday, February 17, 2000 4:24 PM 
To: Stogner, Michael 
Subject: NSL's 

After talking to Patsy it appears I haven't doen too good a job managing these NSL's. I'm not as good at it as 
Ernie was. 

The 29-5 #60M & #70M are OK for approval. 

Please send me a list of those that you are waiting on a response from me. Thanks. 
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Stogner, Michael 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Perrin, Charlie 
Wednesday, February 02, 2000 8:24 AM 
Stogner, Michael 
RE: SJU 30-5 #265 

Mike 
I tried to get to this location last week, the roads were slick and nasty and next to deep canyons. Me being chicken, I 
did not make it to location. We have concluded the interviews. I hope to get there in the next day or so. 
Sorry its is taking so long 
Have a great day 
Charlie 

From: Stogner, Michael 
Sent: Tuesday, February 01, 2000 1:22 PM 
To: Chavez, Frank 
Cc: Perrin, Charlie 
Subject: SJU 30-5 #265 

Frank, 

Could you up-date me as to your meeting with Phillips and the Forest Service concerning this well's NSL 
filing. They're calling me on these things. 

Thanks. 

Page 1 



Stogner, Michael 

From: Stogner, Michael 
Sent: Tuesday, February 01, 2000 1:21 PM 
To: Chavez, Frank 
Cc: Perrin, Charlie 
Subject: SJU 30-5 #265 

Frank, 

Could you up-date me as to your meeting with Phillips and the Forest Service concerning this well's NSL filing. 
They're calling me on these things. 

Thanks. 
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Stogner, Michael 

From: Chavez, Frank 
Sent: Friday, March 24, 2000 1:56 PM 
To: Stogner, Michael 
Subject: Phillips NSL 

The NSL for the Phillips 30-5 #265 will be OK. 

Sorry for the delay. 


